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27 May 1998

James Holloway
Compliance Manager
Southland Regional Council
Private Bag 90116
INVERCARGILL

Regarding monitoring charges for Consent 94318

Dear Sir

Thank you for your letter dated 27 April. I apologise for not responding earlier but I have
been overseas.

I can advise that on ground activities associated with Consent 94318 including all water
discharges from wells previously drilled, were terminated in August 1997. Our current
work programme relating to PEP 38 212 and planned activities does not include any
environmental discharges. A slimhole stratigraphic drillhole, similar to that routinuely
undertaken by Solid Energy may be drilled at some stage in the future but we do not
envisage that such a drilthole will necessitate discharge of water or other fluids.

Yours truly,

Dr M. P. Cave , Vi
Operator on behalf of _ wwﬂf%\_g Coog s
Macdonald Investments Ltd. s Aeltn /
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NZI House, 25-33 Victoria Street, Wellington, New Zealand. B0, Box 1201,
Telephone: 0-4-472 4924, Facsimile: 0-4-472 6581, EMai:RCML@compuserve.com

Christchurch Office, Kendons Canterbury, RO. Box 8621 Riccarton, Christchureh.

¢ Macdonald Investments Lid Telephone (03) 343-4448, Facsimile (03) 348 2262



Resource Solutions

PO Box 3523

WELLINGTON

Telephone 049394213
Facsimile 04 9394113
Mobile 025 496 859
Email Cavem@the.net.nz

17" June 1999

Planning Department
Southland Regional Council

Private Bag 90 116

Invercargill Q 6\ )
Regarding Resource Consent 943 18

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing on behalf of the Southgas Joint Venture.

Please find enclosed a cheque for the above resource consent. Please cancel this resource
consent as it is long longer required. We had thought that the consent would be cancelled
earlieras your staff were advised in person late in 1997 that it was long longer required and
we subsequently wrote asking for the monitoring to stop.

Yours sincerely ﬁﬂ | e M/].
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Dr Murry Cave



